
 Wilkinson Primary School 

Nursery Curriculum Newsletter 

We hope that you have all had a lovely Easter break and are ready to start the final term in Nursery! This newsletter will explain the topic that we will be exploring in 
Nursery this term, and how you may be able to support your child’s learning.  

Throughout this term we will be learning about water in our world. We are going to be completing a range of fun activities both inside and outside of the classroom which 
are outlined below.  

Theme: Water in our World. 
We are going to immerse the children in all aspects surrounding water! We will specifically be 
focusing on 6 different themes: 

 Growth and Plants- We will be learning about what plants need to grow. We will be 
investigating flowers and looking at their similarities and differences. We will also be 
exploring soil, sorting seeds and using our ICT skills to create a garden on the smart board. 

 Frogs and Pond Life- We will be exploring the life cycle of a frog and looking at their 
habitat. We will take a trip to the pond and use nets to see what we can find in the water. 

 Our Local Area and The Canal. We will be taking part in minibeast yoga, looking through 
fact books and identifying different minbeasts.  

 Boats and Pirates- We will be looking at the book Pirates love underpants, exploring e-
books. We will use our imagination to sail away on a pirate ship. We will learn about seal 
six, and count his treasure. 

 Under the Sea- We will explore different sea creatures and look closely at their features. We 
will play fish parachute games, create our own fish and talk about the seal sanctuary who 
we will be raising money for as a part of our learning outcome. 

 Beach Life- We will be exploring holidays and the beach. We will be making different types 
of food that you would find at the beach and creating props for our learning outcome: 
Bilston by the Sea fun day. 

You can help by: 

 Sending Wow notes into school to share your child’s learning at home. 
 Encouraging your child to write at home, reinforcing correct pencil grip and letter formation. 
 Ensuring your children comes to school every day and that they are punctual. 
 Reading a variety of different books to your child. 
 Please make sure your child’s PE kit is in school at all times. 

 

 

Important dates for your diary: 

30th April- 1st  Homework due 

21st May- 2nd Homework due 

18th June- 3rd Homework due 

2nd July- 4th Homework due 

21st July-Break up for summer holidays  
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